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Sunday 17th January 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

I hope this letter finds you and your family safe and well. Already we are into week three of lockdown 

and school is certainly not the same without all the children. Everyone is working hard to ensure the 

best outcomes for the children and it is wonderful to see them settling so well into their new routines. 

For children working remotely, thank you for encouraging your child to log on to Google Classrooms 

each day to complete their lessons and learning tasks. The interactions between children and staff is 

lovely to see and we hope to continue building on the good practices for the benefit of the children.  

 

Remote learning is undoubtedly challenging, even more so, if like me, you are not particularly 

technically minded. For some families, there will be the added pressures of supporting your child at 

home while working. All staff are in school, teaching the children in school and also those working 

remotely, so we understand how trying things are at the moment. Please do not stress. Support where 

you can and allow your child to access Google Classroom as independently as possible. The teachers 

will continue to guide and support your child during the day with their learning. Thankfully, the 

children are always a few steps ahead of us and take to this new learning approach very quickly.    

 

Thank you for your positive feedback, it has been so encouraging and a real morale boost to us all at 

this difficult time. It is important that we continue working together to drive infection rates down. So 

thank you to the many families who have revised their need for child provision in school. A special 

thanks also to all our critical workers for their immense efforts and personal sacrifice.  

Warmest Regards      
 
                                                                                                         
                                                                                                                                        
 

Mrs. P Graham 

Headteacher 

 

 
 


